
This week in Year 6 we have been practising our production most mornings. The children should 

know their lines by now, and next week we will be practising without scripts (fingers crossed!) 

In the afternoons, the children have started their investigation into the power usage at Lenham 

Primary. They will be reading electricity meters at school to record how the school uses electricity, as 

well as suggesting ways to save electricity and money. If you could show your child where your 

electricity meter is at home, that would help support their understanding of this topic.  

The children have also made Mardi Gras masks and learned about the art of Jacques Torres Garcia. 

Next week we are looking forward to: 

 Learning about the poetry of William Wordsworth. 

 Library trip- Thursday 1pm (please let us know if you can help!) 

 Paperless Day on Thursday. 

Homework 

Homework this week is science-focused. The children should record their household’s electricity usage 

Saturday-Tuesday. They should also make a poster describing the different ways households can save 

electricity. 

Homework this term will be based on other areas of the curriculum apart from English and maths. 

There will be elements of the core subjects, of course, but it is important to also develop scientific 

and creative skills as well before the children enter year 7. If you have any queries about this, please 

let me know! 

Thank you for your support with this. If your child is unable to complete the homework for whatever 

reason, please let me know via a letter. Internet access is available at school for those who do not 

have it at home. 

 

The Year 6 team 


